
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Wednesday April 24, 2019  7:00 PM 
Johns Creek High School Orchestra Room 

 
We would like to welcome you to Johns Creek High School, home of the Gladiators. 

We are thrilled to have you as a part of our NEW Orchestra family! 
 

The purpose of this meeting is to meet with you and answer any questions that you may 
have about the JCHS Orchestra program.   

 
Important topics such as AP/Honors Classes, parent volunteers, orchestra boosters, 

concert uniforms, fundraising, orchestra trips, concert and rehearsal schedules will be 
addressed. 

Please visit our orchestra website for up-to-date orchestra information 
www.Johnscreekorchestra.com 

 
I look forward to meeting you on Wednesday, April 24th at 7:00pm  

in the Johns Creek High School Orchestra Room.   
 

We want Johns Creek High School Orchestra to be a rich and rewarding experience  
for your child. We will make every effort to keep you informed. 

 

 
 

Young K. Kim 
Director of Orchestras 

Johns Creek High School  
(Email: Kimy@fultonschools.org ) 

(470) 254-2058 (orchestra office) 
 

  
 

CONTACT:  
Janet Lundy – President, Orchestra Boosters Association 

            Email: Lundymama@gmail.com 

Johns Creek High School  
Upcoming 9th Grade Orchestra Parent  

“Spring Meeting” 


